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At the request of Russ Whitesel, I have redrafted this amendment to require the
Foundation to award grants in consultation with individuals identified by DPI.  I
understand that DPI intends to identify individuals who currently serve on a
committee with no formal ties to DPI.  Because these individuals are not appointed to
a DPI committee, it does not make sense to refer to a committee in the bill.
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